
Party time!!! 

 

On Tuesday 4th December Sleaford 

Wheelers Go-Ride will be holding a 

party at Sleaford Rugby Club including 

the Go-Ride end of year awards and 

presentation. The usual cost of £2 and 

no need to bring your bikes! The 

presentation will start at 6:30pm and 

then followed by party games and 

food. Hope to see you there! 

Last weeks Cyclo-Cross was held at 

Ostlers Plantation in Woodhall Spa. 

Many kids turned up for the day and 

we had many young winners  in their 

age category too. Well done to all. 

 

Mia Mawson– U18 girls WINNER  

Sam Howes– U16 boys WINNER           

Aimee Hatton– U16 girls WINNER      

Callum Evans– U14 boys WINNER      

Paige Elding– U14 girls WINNER         

Isla Earth– U12 girls WINNER             

Thomas Cragg– U9 boys WINNER        

 

Just to let you know there has been 

an additional Cyclo-Cross league 

event on the 30th December held  at 

Common Plantation Scunthorpe. 

For more details visit http://

www.lincscyclocross.com/site/ 

 

Bike for sale! 

Team Sky Frog 58, supplied with 2 sets of 

tyres: Kenda Road / Kenda Small Block Eight 

CX tyres, a few scratches but well looked 

after. Proven race winner in the Lincs under 

8s CX/Crit racing series. £230 ono.  

For more information see Sally or James 

Cragg. 

Dates 

After the end of year Go-Ride 

party Go-Ride will take a 

break for Christmas and then 

return on Tuesday 8th of 

January 2019.  

If anyone who wants any more 

Sleaford Wheelers race kit  then order 

direct from Elmore (there's a link for 

this on the Facebook page) be quick 

before they put their prices up at the 

end of the month! 

Sally holds stock of hoodies soft kit 

which can be purchased on a Tuesday 

for £12 each.  

Contacts 

Dennis—Go-Ride Chairman—

07783 455932 

Sally Cragg/Zoe Kinnon—

Assistant Welfare Officers 

November/December 2018 
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